9/19/20, 2:18 AM

Thank you very much for following up with this. Please post the information below.

School District Hotlines for Multiple Languages
The SDP hotline is open to students and families Monday through Thursday, from 9:30 to
11:30 a.m.

The individual phone numbers for each hotline are as follows:

215-400-8480 a€“ Albanian
215-400-8481 a€“ Arabic
215-400-8482 a€“ Chinese
215-400-5300 a€“ English
215-400-8483 a€*“ French
215-400-8484 a€“ Khmer
215-400-8474 a€* Portuguese
215-400-8485 a€“ Russian
215-400-8489 a€* Spanish
215-400-8486 a€“ Vietnamese

School District Webpages for Multiple Languages (Language Pages)
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https://www.philasd.org/communications/2020/03/23/school-district-expands-hotline-to-multiple-languages-during-district-wide-school-closures/
https://www.philasd.org/languagepages/
https://www.philasd.org/languagepages/spanish/
https://www.philasd.org/languagepages/chinese/
https://www.philasd.org/languagepages/vietnamese/
https://www.philasd.org/languagepages/russian/
https://www.philasd.org/languagepages/albanian/
https://www.philasd.org/languagepages/khmer/
https://www.philasd.org/languagepages/french/
https://www.philasd.org/languagepages/arabic/

